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10/5: City of Sacramento Highwater Jamboree Planning meeting. I attended 
this meeting to discuss the planning and schedule for the City’s 2023 Highwater 
Jamboree event. The event will be held at the Natomas Regional Park on 
Saturday 10/21/23 from 10am – 1pm. 
 
10/11: New Employee Interview. Ross, David and I met with a potential new 
hire for the Levee Maintenance, Range A position. 
 
10/13: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. 
The Board met in regular session. The agendized item consisted of selection of a 
new District elections map. 
 
10/18: SAFCA/USACE Cutoff Wall Protection meeting. I met with staff from 
SAFCA to discuss the potential need for adding surface protection to the levee 
crown in a few key areas to prevent loading damage to the buried cut-off wall.  
 
10/19: MBK Coordination meeting. I met with Pro Mitra from MBK Engineers to 
discuss ongoing engineering efforts for the District. Projects discussed included 
the Arcade Creek Erosion Repair As-Built Drawings, encroachment removals at 
the levee toe in River Park and CCTV Inspections of pipes at Dry Creek. 
 
10/20: SAFCA/USACE River Park Access Ramps Site Visit. I met with Dan 
Tibbits from SAFCA and Brian Wardman from NHC to look at the waterside 
access ramps at the new River Park bank protection project. The ramps are 
intended to facilitate foot traffic through the shrub plantings area down to the 
water’s edge. 
 
10/21: City of Sacramento Highwater Jamboree. Trustees Holloway, L’Ecluse, 
and Vander Werf and I attended this event to share District information with the 
public and other flood response agencies. 
 
10/27: SAFCA/AECom Site Visit. Ross and I met with engineers and the 
contractor from SAFCA to discuss the slope re-compaction job at the AT&T Duct 
Bank adjacent to Rio Linda Blvd at Arcade Creek. 
 


